

Brough Primary School Springfield Avenue Brough East Riding of Yorkshire HU15 1AE

Telephone: (01482) 667352

Headteacher: Mrs H Shepherdson

Wednesday 18th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5/6 Cloughton Meeting and Year 6 SAT meeting

On Wednesday the 9th of October, we will be holding a meeting regarding the planned Cloughton Residential Educational Visit for Years 5 & 6 in June next year, and the Standard Assessment Tests for Year 6 in May.

At this meeting there will be a short presentation regarding Cloughton and some information about estimated costs for the visit. There will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have about the Cloughton residential visit before that part of the meeting ends. At that point there will be a short break to allow Year 5 parents to leave the meeting.

Secondly, there will be a presentation about the Year 6 Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) for Year 6 parents followed by an opportunity to ask any questions you may have. There will also be a period of time after the meeting to ask questions you may have, directly with your child's teacher.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Yours sincerely

Mr S. Mearns Deputy Headteacher

> Email: <u>brough.primary@eastriding.gov.uk</u> Website: <u>www.broughprimaryschool.co.uk</u>











